
June 5, 1995 

Memorandum for the Chair, Committee on Land and Personal Rights 

From: Legal team 

Re: Issues before the Committee with Respect to Article XV, 
Corporations 

As of June 5, 1995, counsel had received no proposals to 
amend Article XVI dealing with the fundamental policies governing 
corporations. 


